
On Day of Caring 2020, help us

Stock Our Shelves
Our nonprofit agencies have been working hard to serve our community.

They have given of their hearts. They have given of their resources.

It's our turn to give back!

Select from our list of requested items and collect as many of your item as you can!
Do it as an individual, group, family or business.

Every dollar that our agencies do not have to spend on stamps, school supplies, personal care products, non-
perishable food items, etc., is a dollar that will go into providing services to help our residents. 

Campaign Kickoff begins at 9 am on October 22 in the Port Charlotte Town Center parking lot near the old Sears
Auto Center. Following the kickoff, items are to be dropped off through a contact-less drive-through until 11 am.

For more information and to sign up
for your Day of Caring project: 

www.unitedwayccfl.org/dayofcaring

http://www.unitedwayccfl.org/dayofcaring

